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Date: February 21, 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are happy to reflect on yet another eventful week that culminated in the exciting 
Sports Day for our FS students. The journey they have embarked upon is inspiring! 
A big thank you to our FS team and all the parents who helped make this event a 
remarkable celebration of our children’s well-rounded growth. 
 
This week marked the successful conclusion of a charity drive organised by our 
Wellbeing team, led by Ms. Pooja and our Year 13 student leader Ms. Nashwa. 
Their collaboration with North American International School resulted in 12 boxes 
of clothes, books and toys donated to the Red Crescent. Ms. Nashwa’s dedication 
and leadership played a vital role, and we are proud of her and her team’s 
commitment to community service demonstrating true compassion and 
generosity. 
 
Our sixth-form students have benefitted from career guidance sessions provided 
by Turkish universities, helping them explore diverse pathways that align with their 
aspirations. Additionally, our secondary Design& Technology girls won the 
Sustainability Quest run by Canadian University Dubai, and our senior students 
received recognition for their participation in the Math competition at Emirates 
Aviation University. 
 
As we continue with our Curricular Tests, we appreciate your ongoing support and 
coordination. Please remember that regular attendance is crucial, especially since 
there is a need for improved attendance in sixth form, as it enhances their practical 
skills and assessment techniques. Adhering to our Tardiness Policy is essential 
for a smooth transition to the CIE examinations, making individualised support 
from subject teachers vital during this important time. 
 
We also want to thank the parents who attended the Curricular Pathways sessions 
for Year 8 and Year 11 this week. Our team leaders will be reaching out to you 
with further information shortly. 
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Wishing you all a fantastic weekend! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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